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Bringing Learning to Life 

      7th June 2019 
  
 

 
Boat Race Cancelled 
Unfortunately, due to the very poor weather forecast for Saturday the Dragon Boat Race has been 
postponed until later in the year.  We will keep you updated.  
 

Parent Class Reps 
Mrs Morris is holding a Parent Class Representatives meeting on Thursday 13th June at 9.30am. We 
still have vacancies for representatives in Year 5, Year 4 and Nursery (F1). If you would like to be a 
class representative for any of these classes, please call the school office for further details. If you 
have any questions or feedback, please speak to your class rep, so they can share these at the 
meeting.  
 

Clubs 
All clubs start again on Monday 10th June and these will run until Thursday 11th July. For more 
information, please contact the school office.  
 

Father’s Day Gift Sale 
Friends of Eastway will be holding a Father’s Day gift sale on Wednesday 12th June, this will remain 
open for the rest of the week to enable all children to buy a gift for their father or a loved one. If 
would like your child to purchase something at the shop, please send child with money on the day, 
gift are usually around £1.  
  
Shared Reading Partnership Course 
On Wednesday 19th June, we will start our 4 week reading course with Miss McShane. A letter has 
come home today, if you would like to take part in the training and look at the possibility of becoming 
a volunteer in school, please return the slip as soon as possible.  
 
Multicultural Week  
The children have had an amazing week learning about different cultures and ended 
with their class quiz with Miss Coverdale today. Thank you so much for those who came 
in to share their culture with the children and for Miss Whittingham for organising such 
a wonderful and worthwhile week.  
 
 

Whole 
School 
(Y1-Y6) 

Attendance 
94.47% 

Punctuality 
97.28% 

Early Years 96.05 97.36 

Nursery  89.56 98.35 

Reception  96.55 97.85 

Year 1 90.63 97.92 

Year 2 97.84 97.84 

Year 3 93.30 95.53 

Year 4 95.69 98.71 

Year 5 91.20 98.61 

Year 6 97.02 99.40 

SCD1 97.22 90.27 

SCD2  92.86 100 

   

 
Welcome back to the final half term of this academic year! It has 
flown by! 
We are still awaiting the sun to join us; hopefully it will brighten 
up as the week’s progress.  
Lots going on in the coming weeks as we prepare the children for 
their end of year assessments, write their reports and get ready 
for the next stage of their learning journey. Our Year 6 team will 
be sending a letter home next week about the arrangements for 
the end of their time at Eastway.  
 

Mrs Morris  

Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow 
 

This week’s  
attendance figures  

 



 
 

Neurodiversity  
We are incredibly proud of the very unique and inclusive nature of our school and how we embrace 
all of our differences and celebrate all children as individuals. 

We have been completing lots of 
work with the ADHD Foundation 
and raising money in school for 
our Umbrella Project. You will 
be able to see the wonderful 
display taking shape on our Key 
Stage 2 Playground. We cannot 
wait for it to be finished!  
 

Sensory Garden   
Thank you so much to our fully committed group of parents who have been tirelessly fundraising and 
making arrangements for our Sensory Garden in SCD1. Many thanks to AR Gardening and Landscaping 
who worked until midnight to ensure that the garden was complete for our pupils to return to after 
the holidays- they love it! Fingers crossed that we are successful in securing the funds to start work 
on the SCD2 garden in the coming weeks. A huge thank you and we look 
forward to sharing more of their fundraising tales and successes!!! Well 
done!  
 

 

Upcoming Events & Important Dates 

Monday 10th June Phonics Screening Week 

Wednesday 12th June Father’s Day Gift Sale 

Thursday 13th June Parent Rep Meeting 9.30 

Thursday 4th July School reports will be sent home 

Wednesday 10th July Children to visit new classes today 

Friday 12th July  Summer Fair 

Thursday 18th July End of year disco 

Monday 22nd July  Whole School Treat Day 

Tuesday 23rd July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 24th July Last Day of Term School Closes at 2pm  

Monday 2nd September INSET Day - School closed for pupils  

Tuesday 3rd September INSET Day - School closed for pupils  

Wednesday 4th September Back to school – Autumn Term 

 


